
 Dear Parents/Carers  

As we move in to winter we have prepared a guide for you to keep. 

In the event of extreme weather requiring the school to remain closed, we will take the following actions: - 

 Radio announcements after 8:00 on

o Dee Radio  (106.3 FM)

 Schoolcomms communication to all parents who have given us permission to do so

 Announcement on our website – www.hooleceprimary.co.uk

These actions will only be taken if the school is not opening – there will be no announcements if we are 

open as normal. 

If the weather is extremely poor but we are open, please 

 Make sure your child brings a change of shoes

 Ensure your child has plenty of layered clothing

If it is likely that the weather will deteriorate, we will allow early pick up at an appropriate time. If this is the 

case we will let you know on the morning concerned. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs R Flanders 

Head Teacher 


